
 

 

WOOLWICH MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION INC. 

24 Snyder Ave.S. (Woolwich Memorial Centre), P.O. Box 204,  
Elmira ON N3B 2Z6 (519) 669-2789 
http://www.woolwichminorhockey.ca 

 
 

INVITATION TO TENDER 
 
 

 

 PACKAGE REFERENCE ~    2015-1-SOC 

 SUBMISSION DATE REQUIRED ~   May 30, 2015 

 CONTACT FOR QUESTIONS ~   Patrick Leonard 
       patrick@grindhockeytraining.com  
       (preferred) 
       or 519-572-0279 
  
SCOPE OF WORK ~ For this package we are looking for the supply of socks for 

Woolwich Minor Hockey Association for the approaching 2015 
- 2016 season. Socks this season should be a good quality 
composite sock not knit socks.    

 
 The decision will be based on the following: 
 
 1.  Style.  We are looking for a sock that blends well with our 

home and away jerseys.  Custom designs will be accepted.  
Please see images of our home and away jerseys. 

 
 2.  Quality.  Serious bidders should provide a sample (that can 

be returned) 
 
 3.  Cost. 
 
 4.  Guarantee of delivery by September 8, 2015.  If the 

delivery date cannot be met, we would like your company to 
discount the order by 50%.  Please indicate this in writing with 
your tender submission. 

 
The following is summary list which shows the quantity and sizes that we require. 
   
20” – 150 pairs   28”- 200 pairs 
24” – 200 pairs   32”- 50 pairs 
  
REQUESTED DELIVERY DATE ~  SEPTEMBER 8 , 2015 
 

http://www.woolwichminorhockey.ca/


 

 

BID SUBMISSION ~  Submit all bids to Patrick Leonard at 
patrick@grindhockeytraining.com 

 
 

mailto:patrick@grindhockeytraining.com

